School council meeting

Date: 19/10/16

Present at the meeting: Miss Evans, School Councillors from 1P, 1L, 2F, 2C, 3M, 3L, 4E, one from 4S, Year 5, Year 6

We discussed the role of school councillor and said that the role included:

- Taking into account everyone's views
- Ensuring everyone is happy and understands decisions made in the school
- Being a leader inside and out of the classroom
- Listening to everyone's views and taking everyone into consideration

School councillors were given two questions to go back and ask their classes:

- 1. How can we get everyone to be healthy in school?
- 2. Is there anything that you want in your classroom that isn't in there already?

We discussed how to present feedback and that all classes should bring back two ideas per question. The school councillors came up with the idea of voting on all the different ideas in the class in order to come up with the two that they would put forward at the next meeting.

Miss Evans took photographs of the children to put up on the school councillors board in the corridor.

Next meeting is scheduled on Friday 2nd December to feedback ideas.